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We had a 2-day CheonBo Special event on December 7 to 8, 2019 which was held in Foon Yew High 

School, Johor Bharu, Johor. We had around 500 participants including family members and 82 guests. 

Most of the guests were invited through Homegroup and Heavenly Tribal Messiahship. 

 

Some religious representatives from Christianity, Hinduism and Sikhism were invited for invocation and 

water of harmony ceremony at the event. President of FFWPU Malaysia, Mr. Lai Peng Keong (National 

Leader of Malaysia) delivered a welcoming remark to encouraged the participants to practice healthy 

lifestyle balancing physical and spiritual wellness. 

 

President of CheonBo Asia Pacific Branch, Dr. Kim In Cheon presided over the program to bless this 

event. Many participants had great experiences of removing negative energy and karma, inherit good 

fortune and happiness through the 2-day program. At the end of the event we had four artistic 

performances offered by our participants. 

 

 


